
 

                            
 

 
TERM 1 Planners can be found here 

 

 

  

Faction Swimming Carnival – Thursday 2 March – Nomination Forms have been sent home today.  
You can also find the information on Connect. 
 

A reminder that we are now accepting payment for Voluntary Contributions and Charges for 2023.  
If you are unsure if you have paid this amount, feel free to contact the office on 62741700 and we 
can let you know.  More information can be found here 
 

We are happy to bring back our start of year classroom meetings, which once again will be held on 
the same day- Wednesday 15 February. 
  

• Pre-Primary to Year 6 meetings will all be held on the same day, so that parents only 
have one day where they need to attend meetings for their children. 

• Kindy parent meetings will remain on a separate day, as these are normally longer 
meetings with input from the school nurse.  Dates and times to be advised by Mrs 
McManus. 

• Meetings will begin from 2:40pm with a 10-minute transition scheduled to allow 
movement between different classes. 

• Meetings will run for 30 minutes and start promptly at the set time. 
• We hope that having the meetings all on the same day will make it easier for parents to 

arrange supervision for their children at home. 
• While we have staggered meetings so that most parents can attend all relevant 

sessions, we apologise that there may be some clashes. If you are unable to have 
someone attend, your class teacher will send you any important information from their 
session. 

• The Year 6 meetings may run for a longer time as graduation year specific events will 
be discussed. 

• All meetings will be held in your child’s classroom. 
 

http://attadaleps.wa.edu.au/about/calendar/
http://attadaleps.wa.edu.au/about/calendar/
http://attadaleps.wa.edu.au/join-us/contributions-charges/


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are proud to announce Paul Litherland, founder of Surf Online Safe and 2022 WA Australian of 
the Year, will be visiting Attadale Primary School on February 20 to conduct a Cyber Safety 
Presentation for parents. Paul will be also speaking with our Year 5 & 6 students the following day 
regarding the risks of the internet and how they can protect themselves online. 
 
More information can be found here          

To RSVP for this event please email - attadale.ps.office@education.wa.edu.au 

 
 

 

The canteen is back on deck and ready to serve up some delicious food for your children.  Don’t 
forget to download the Spriggy for Schools App if you want to order online.  Online orders will close 
at 8AM on the day you are ordering for.  You can also go the canteen in the morning and order in 
person. 

2:40-3:10 Pre Primary classes (Room 5 and EC3), Year 5/6 (Rm 14) 

and Year 6 (Rm 13) classes  

3:20-3:50 Year 3 classes (Rm 8 and 10),  

Year 2/3 (Rm 9), Year 6 events meeting (in Room 13) 

4:00-4:30 Year 1 classes (Rm 3 and 4) and Year 5 (Rm 15),  

4:40-5:10 Year 2 (Rm 6 and 7) and Year 4 classes (Rm 11 and 12) 

http://attadaleps.wa.edu.au/vijafep/2023/02/Promo-2023.pdf
attadale.ps.office@education.wa.edu.au
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